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The Honorable Janet D. Howell 
Senate Chairwoman Committee on Finance  
Pocahontas Building  
900 East Main Street  
Richmond, Virginia 23219  
District32@senate.virginia.gov 
  
The Honorable L. Louise Lucas 
Senate Chairwoman Committee on Education and Health  
Pocahontas Building  
900 East Main Street  
Richmond, Virginia 23219  
District18@senate.virginia.gov  
  
The Honorable Luke E. Torian 
House Chairman Committee on Appropriations  
Pocahontas Building  
900 East Main Street  
Richmond, Virginia 23219  
DelLTorian@house.virginia.gov  
  
The Honorable Roslyn C. Tyler 
House Chairwoman Committee on Education 
Pocahontas Building  
900 East Main Street  
Richmond, Virginia 23219  
DelRTyler@house.virginia.gov 

 
 
Dear Senators Howell and Lucas and Delegates Torian and Tyler: 

On behalf of Virginia State University, I am pleased to submit this report to certify that the University 
has fulfilled requirements of § 23.1-1021 Code of Virginia.  Below is information regarding the 
executive officer positions and salaries that exceeded $153,607, the previous fiscal year the salary limit 
for the chief executive officer as set forth in the general Appropriation Act. 
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Executive Officer Position Salary 

Dr. Donald Palm Senior Vice President/ Provost $238, 094.00 

 
Mr. Kevin Davenport 

Vice President, Finance & 
Administration/Chief Financial Officer 

 
$202,356.00 

Mr. Hubert D. Harris Chief of Staff $193, 131.40 

 
Please accept our sincere thanks for your continued commitment to the Commonwealth, access, 
opportunity and diversity.  Should you have questions about our compliance or this report, please feel 
free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Makola M. Abdullah, Ph.D. 
President 
 
 


